
E ALLIANCE 
THE VOICE OF THE ENERGY CONSUMER 

Via Electronic Mall and Post 

December 14, 2016 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

RE: Docket# DE 16-576: Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs and/or Other 
Regulatory Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer-Generators 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Please be advised that Consumer Energy Alliance and the Energy Freedom Coalition of America have 
been in contact regarding the Request By Energy Freedom Coalition of America to Authorize the 
Depositions of James Voyles and David Holt of the Consumer Energy Alliance (''the Request") filed on 
December 121\ 2016. These communications have been in effort to find an amicable solution to the 
Request. If the Commission would like a formal response to the Request, Consumer Energy Alliance is 
happy to provide it, but we believe there to be a simpler way forward. 

Enclosed are six (6) copies of this letter. 

Please feel free to contact me with questions. 

Best regards, 

Counsel 
Consumer Energy Alliance 

Enclosures 

cc: Docket No. DE 16-576 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing letter has been sent by email to the service list in Docket No. 
DE 16-576 and by hardcopy to Commission Staff. 

James Voyles 
Consumer Energy Alliance 


